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NEWSLETTER FOR THE WEEK OF March 09, 2013 
 
Upcoming Meetings 

 
VVaalleennttiinneess  DDaayy  

  

Mar 14 Action Club presentation/ TJ stables guest speaker on the Acceptional Riders program/Allan 
Ure-membership drive/board meeting 

Mar 21 Action club presentation/ TJ stables guest speaker on the Acceptional riders program/Allan 
Ure-membership drive/board meeting 

Mar 28 Windsor Casino night-Buffet meal at Casino 
Apr 04 Board Meeting 
Apr 11 Erieau Beer Tour 
Apr 18 Key Club Holding Meeting/ baseball game 
Apr 25 Road Side Clean Up and BBQ 
May 02 Board Meeting 
May 09 Club Awards 
May 16 Guest speaker 
May 23 Scavenger hunt 
May 30 Mystery Tour 



  
 
 
 
 

CChhiillii  CCooookk--OOffff  
We had a great turn out! Gary Guyitt won 
1St place. Kevin Hoskins and Brian Dunlop 
won 2nd place. and Lynnly Hoskins won 3rd 
place. Congratulations! 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Club Website:  http://www.ridgetownkiwanis.com  
E.C.& C. District Website:  www.kiwanisecc.org 
Kiwanis International Website:  www.kiwanis.org 

 

CLUB OFFICERS: 
 
President:  Brad Carnie   
Past President:  Alan Bloomfeild  
President-elect: Kevin Hoskins 
Vice President:  Brian Dunlop  
Secretary:  Mary Ann Hawthorne 
Treasurer:  Alan Bloomfeild 
 
DISTRICT & DIVISION OFFICERS: 
 
Governor:  Peter Tudisco 
Governor Elect:  Hope Markes 
Division 4 Lt. Governor:  Doug Taylor 
International Vice President: Dr. John Button 
 
DIRECTORS:  
 
June Guyitt, Wendy Millyard, Dale Smith  
Karolyn Ure (1 Year) 
 
Marian Visser, Brian Hoskins, David Vaughan, 
and Greg Roberts (2 Years)   
  

 
The Kiwanis Club of Ridgetown meets weekly at 6:30 pm in the basement of Mount Zion 

Presbyterian Church, 59 Main St. E., Ridgetown, every Thursday, from September 1st through 
June 30th each year.  Summer meetings are hosted by members at various local addresses. 


